
MoveUP Meet and Greet at BCGEU

Wednesday, May 3, 2017

To: All MoveUP members at BCGEU

Representatives from your union, MoveUP, will be holding a meet and greet at BCGEU Headquarters on Wednesday, May

24.  Vice President, Alicia Gallo and Bargaining Representative, Stephen Von Sychowski will be on site from 10:00am -

1:00pm to meet with you and discuss any questions or concerns you may have. The full details of the visit are as follows:

DATE:      Wednesday, May 24, 2017

TIME:       10:00am-1:00pm

PLACE:    BCGEU HQ, 4911 Canada Way, Burnaby

ROOM:    TKEC B

We look forward to seeing you.

In solidarity,

Alicia Gallo, Vice President Combined Units

Stephen Von Sychowski, Bargaining Representative

To minimize adverse allergic and/or medical reactions associated with exposure to scented products, the MoveUP office

and all union meetings are scent-free.

MoveUP

Suite 301-4501 Kingsway, Burnaby, B.C. V5H 0E5

tel: 604 299 0378  toll free: 1 800 665 6838  fax: 604 299 8211

http://moveuptogether.ca

email: svonsychowski@moveuptogether.ca

web version: http://moveuptogether.ca/moveup-meet-and-greet-bcgeu
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